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16 August 2012 
 
 
 
Alex Harris 
fyi-request-414-7eb195f8@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Alex 
 

Official Information Act Request 

Thank you for your request for information regarding the Bay of Plenty Regional Council’s 
submission to the Law Commission’s Review of Information Legislation. Please find attached 
our submission to the Law Commission. Also included are drafts of our submission and all 
internal communications (including emails) relating to the submission. 
 
I trust you find this information satisfactory. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Fiona McTavish 
General Manager Strategy 
 
 
 


